Date: 01/28/13

President Jacob Zuma c/o One More Generation P.O. Box 143627 Fayetteville, GA 30214



Dear President Zuma,

Hello! My name is Sam and I come from Hong Kong, CHINA. The reason that I write this letter is that when I saw the situation of these rhino is in danger. There are not much rhino left and still many hunter poaching them. And that is only for their horns. I think these endangered animals should be protected by law, not only rhino. So that the eco-system can be maintain. Wild life can continue.

Being one of a Asian, I hate over hunting, that may cause harm to beautiful wild life, and even to ourselves. These hunter cause harm to these rhino and take their horns cruelty. How could human being do this to these animals? Please stop killing rhino for their horns.

We can live with nature peacefully, right?

Friends,

Sincerely,

Sam Man

Printed Name: _	Sam Man_(via email on 01/28/13)
Location:	Hong Kong, CHINA

